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CAUTION:External email.

Attention: Senator Matt Boehnke, Chair
I am a LEOFF 1 beneficiary. My husband retired as a Bremerton Police Officer.
This email registers my objection to the study of the failed SSB 5085, which is now
the subject of a meeting to be held on Tuesday, July 15, by the SCPP for possible
"future reintroduction by the WA Legislature in some form." The Legislature does not
have the power or law to confiscate LEOFF 1 surplus funds.
Read the IRS PLR 200216034 (2002 PLR Lexis 74) ruling dated January 24, 2002,
which determined it would be illegal to take a retirement fund (labeled as Fund C in
the ruling) to help out other retirement funds which were underfunded. This is exactly
what the State of Washington legislators attempted in the SSB 5085. 
The funds in LEOFF 1 are benefits for LEOFF 1 retirees and their beneficiaries, of
which I am one. I therefore request that I receive timely emails and notifications of
any meetings, now and in the future, regarding the study and/or reintroduction of
potential bills for the confiscation of LEOFF 1 funds.
Thank you for reading and placing this email in the record.
Lorraine Maves
widow of Wilson C. Maves, Jr.
360-509-1093
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